
Coronavirus Research Restart 

The IRB is now accepting proposals from researchers who want to restart previously 
paused in person studies and new in person studies.  All protocols that propose in 
person studies must detail how this is to be accomplished and follow the guidelines of 
the university and the CDC.  

The following must be addressed: 1. Visitors to campus must comply with the 


